



Mr S Mullock Deputy Head External Relations

Email: stephen.mullock@ellesmere.com

30th January 2024

Dear Parent,

The last few days have been very difficult for all connected with the College and indeed the wider community of Ellesmere, but in times of loss, coming together to share our condolences and memories can provide solace and strength to those who are grieving. We invite you to contribute to our online Book of Condolence in memory of our esteemed Headmaster, Mr Brendan Wignall, a very kind man who impacted on so many lives in so many positive ways.

Your words of sympathy, fond memories, and shared condolences will not only offer comfort to Mr Wignall's family and friends but will also stand as a testament to the values he held so dear.

If you would like to make an entry, please click the link, <u>Online book of Condolence</u> and follow the simple steps to share your thoughts and messages. Whether you choose to share a personal memory, a comforting message, or simply offer your support, every contribution is a valuable part of the collective embrace we extend to those who mourn his passing.

Warm regards,

S. Mullall

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286 www.ellesmere.com